
HB 2288 -- TEACHER CONTRACTS

SPONSOR: Parkinson

This bill prohibits a school district from entering into a contract
with any teacher regarding unpaid leave that results in the teacher
receiving funds directly from the district when an organization is
reimbursing the district for the services of the teacher.


